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                January 25, 2024 
 
Professor Lu Cai, MD, PhD 
Pediatric Research Institute 
University of Louisville 
Louisville, KY 40202, United States 
Co-Editor-in-Chief 
 
Professor Michael Horowitz, DSc, FRACP, MD, PhD 
Department of Medicine 
Royal Adelaide Hospital 
Adelaide 5005, Australia 
Co-Editor-in-Chief 
 
Professor Md. Shahidul Islam, BSc, MSc, PhD 
Department of Biochemistry 
University of KwaZulu-Natal 
Durban 4000, South Africa 
Co-Editor-in-Chief 
 
World Journal of Diabetes 
 
Dear Dr. Cai, Dr. Horowitz and Dr. Islam: 
 
     I am writing to indicate that I thoroughly reviewed the current revision of our manuscript entitled titled “Long-term 
effects of gestational diabetes mellitus on the pancreas of female mouse offspring” with identification number 90707 for 
appropriate English grammar and syntax.  I thank the reviewers for their helpful comments and hope that these minor 
grammatical edits are sufficient. Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript for publication in the World Journal 
of Diabetes. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Christopher M. Peters, PhD 
Associate Professor 
Dept of Anesthesiology 
Wake Forest University Medical School 
Winston-Salem, NC 27157 
Phone: (336) 716-3452 
Email: chrpeter@wakehealth.edu 
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